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December 06, 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

We are pleased to inform you that we will be holding a School Disco on Tuesday 18"
December for KS1 and Wednesday 19" December for KS2.

If your child will be attending, please complete and return the slip below with payment.
The cost for the disco is £3 - this covers entry to the Disco a drink and a small snack.

Children attending will be able to bring to school their party outfit on the day and will
change in class before the disco at 3.30pm and will need to be collected at 5.00pm from
the main reception.

If you would like to be a parent helper for the evening, please complete the apropriate
box with your contact number so we can let you know if you are needed.

We still really need your support with Donantions for the Christmas Fair Raffle; anything
new that you can donante would be much appreciated, or if you have a small business and
can donante anything we will be happy to promote your support in our Newsletter.

Yours Sincerely
KBt

Ms. H Buttar

Principal

My child from class will be attending the
school disco.
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| am available as a parent/carer helper for the evening (:]
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